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Monday, May 25
Memorial Day

Have you 
checked out 

our new 
website?

 BRAND
	 NEW
	 WEBSITE

JOE’S CORNER…
Convenience. THE LOCAL has spent the past few years trying to figure out how to be more 
convenient for our membership. If you work at any of our plants, you will see our smiling faces 
weekly or monthly to answer questions, make account changes or apply for loans. Another

example of convenience was the addition 
of our drive thru as well as drive up ATM. 
We also see technology advancements as 
conveniences, such as Remote Deposit 
Capture and debit card controls in our 
mobile app. In the past 12 months, we 
have introduced multiple new product 
offerings including full-service mortgages 
and rewards checking accounts.

We are committed 
to be a wonderful 
financial resource for 
you and your family.

Our 
LOWEST 

Auto 
Loan 
Rates 

all year!



THE LOCAL 
credit union

Federally Insured by NCUA

Your savings federally insured to at least $250,000
and backed by the full faith and credit of the United States Government

   

39139 Mound Road  •  Sterling Heights, MI 48310
(586) 264-1212  •  (800) 974-6478  •  Fax (586) 264-9447

Telephone Access System - (800) 466-1212
www.THELOCALcreditunion.com 
info@THELOCALcreditunion.com

HOURS:

Monday - Thursday 
9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Friday - 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM

CO-OP NETWORK 
Shared Branches

Toll-Free Locator: 1-800-919-2872 
All offices have No Surcharge, 24-hour CO-OP NETWORK ATM’s 

www.co-opcreditunions.org/locator

You are cordially invited to join us at our Annual 
Meeting, which is scheduled to take place at 2 P.M. on 
Wednesday, May 20, 2020 at the Credit Union office 
located at 39139 Mound Road, Sterling Heights, MI 
48310.  The results of the election will be announced at 
the Annual Meeting.  

Nominating Committee Nominates for election: 

Joseph Cusenza 

Kenneth Jurinic 

Michael Wagner 

Free Rewards! 
Earn Cash Back on Purchases! 

Earn  High Interest on Balance! 
No Penalties! 

Full Service ID Protection! 
Contact us to start 

earning rewards today! 

On March 5th, we held a Homebuyer Seminar at our branch with 
our Partner, Member First Mortgage.  The turn out was great and 
the information abundant!  They presented to the group some of 

the most popular questions and 
concerns for those who are going 
through or thinking about the 
Mortgage process. 

Sad News.  Joseph Curatolo passed away January 10th.  
“Ragu” Joe was a volunteer at the credit union for over 30 
years.  Joe served on the board and was most recently the 
Chairman of the Supervisory Committee.  Joe will be greatly 
missed. 


